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June is... 

National Candy Month 
 
 
 
 
 
National Country  
Cooking Month 

 
 
 
 

National Great  
Outdoors Month 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Sally Jacks—6/2 

Flo Bertrando—6/9 

Carol Melchior—6/19 

Bess Parrish—6/25 

Ella Sestrich—6/26 

Shirley Peters—6/28 

Barbara Tiernan—6/28 

You share a birthday with: 

Martha Washington—6/2/1731 

Robert Cummings—6/9/1908 

Lou Gehrig—6/19/1903 

June Lockhart—6/25/1925 

Pearl S Buck—6/26/1892 

Mel Brooks—6/28/1926 

Mother’s Day is always special, 
even during a pandemic!  Friends 

Home resident Ruth Overby 
(above) was thrilled to receive a 
bouquet of beautiful flowers for 

Mother’s Day. 

On May 14, staff and residents of Friends 
Home and Linden Hall had the pleasure of  
commemorating Ollie Mae Power’s 104th 

birthday.  Mae loves being outside and sitting 
in the sun, and the weather was perfect on 
her birthday!   Mae’s family attended the     

birthday celebration from outside the patio, 
and everyone was thrilled to join in this very   

special day with Mae. 
Lola and Ed Caldwell celebrated 70 years of marriage last month.  To mark 
the occasion, Ed sent Lola yellow roses and bought her a tiara (she is his 
queen, after all).  Below (middle) is a picture of their wedding day that Ed 
shared.  Happy 70th Anniversary, Lola & Ed! 



June Reminders  

According to the Cleveland Clinic, the top 5 reasons for wearing 
a mask are as follows: 

1. Although they don’t keep you from breathing in droplets, they may be able 
to keep you from spreading the virus if you are a Covid-19 carrier with no 

symptoms.   

2. Cloth masks can help to stop the spread of droplets after a cough or 
sneeze, limiting the spread even further. 

3. Masks can prevent you from touching your face.  This one we all could use 
help with! 

4. Just the act of seeing masks are a great visual reminder to keep our    
physical distance.   

5. Finally, the masks can help to limit the spread of viruses between             
individuals and objects.   

We wear a mask to help keep you and your loved ones safe.  It is protection 
for you.   

Reminders for porch and patio visits 

1. Please call the Health Center at 610-444-2577, ext. 209 or the Nurses 
Station at 610-444-0741,  ext. 206 

2. All visits will happen 6 feet apart 

3. All family members must remain on the ground/parking area 

4. All residents will remain on the porch or the patio 

5. If you have something that needs to be given to the Resident, the person 
overseeing the porch will deliver it to the person 

6. There will be a person on the porch each day from 2p-5p  

7. There is limited space on the porch and everyone must keep 6 feet apart 
during the visits 

8. We ask that you wear a mask and pull it down to talk.  

9. If you have a lawn chair, please bring to use during your visits 

Please remain 6 feet apart and wear a mask at all times! 

The new Linden Hall patio is a hit with everyone!  Staff is responsible for  
arranging seating 6 feet apart to abide by social distancing rules, and resi-
dents are delighted to have an outdoor space surrounded by beautiful flow-
ers.  Below (L) the windows are brimming with colorful paper flowers donated 
by local children for residents to enjoy inside or out.  Also in May, Willow 
Tree Hospice staff visited to sing and bless the gates to the patio entrance.    


